SPECIAL MEETING
VILLAGE OF MORRILL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

February 4, 2022
8:30 A.M.

A Special Meeting of the Chairman and Board of Trustees of the Village of Morrill, Nebraska was held on February 4, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. at the Village of Morrill Meeting Room.  Notice of the meeting had been published according to law, posted in 3 conspicuous places within the Village of Morrill.   The notice stated the date, hour and place of the meeting, that the meeting would be open to the public, that anyone with a disability desiring reasonable accommodation to attend the meeting should contact the Village office, and that an agenda of the meeting kept continuously current was available for public inspection at the office of the Village; provided, however, the Village Board could modify the agenda at the meeting if it determined that an emergency so required.  An agenda kept continuously current was available for public inspection at the Village office at all times from the date of publication of the notice to the time of the meeting.  A similar notice, together with a copy of the agenda, was also delivered to each Board Member.
Chairman Tony Schuler presided and Village Clerk Janine Schmidt recorded the proceedings.  Chairman Schuler directed the public a copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act, posted in the room on the west wall for the public’s review. The following Board Members were present: Chairman Schuler, Bill Schmidt, and Neal Hart.   Paul Adams and Denise Sinner were absent.
1.
Discussion was held with Tony Kaufman, Mayor of Gering and Michelle Coolidge, TCD regarding the Western Nebraska Regional Landbank explaining the process of how the Landbank would operate and what benefits Morrill would have by being a partner community.  No action was taken.
2
Chairman Schuler shared quote from Frontier Basement Solutions on repairs to the Morrill Swimming Pool.  After further investigation it was determined that only items 1, 2 and 3 need to be done to repair the water leaks.  The item will be on the agenda for the next regular meeting.
3.
Discussion was held regarding the Mutual Aid Agreements and the possibility of having to do some updates to agreements that haven’t been updated in years.
4.
Moved by Member Schuler and seconded by Member Hart to adjourn.  
YEAS: Schuler, Hart, and Schmidt, NAYS: None. ABSENT: Sinner, Adams.

The meeting was then adjourned at 9:46 a.m.
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